Servants for Today:
Greeters - Howard & Kathy Ross

Servants for Sunday, January 19:
Greeters - Charlie & Lois Cline

Ministry Opportunities This Week:
Sunday Evening Bible Study - 6:00PM
Monday - Women’s Bible Study - 6:00PM
Monday - Septic’s Bible Study - 7.00PM
Wednesday Evening Fellowship - 6:00 pm
Thursday - Community Women’s Bible Study at 10:00 am
Friday - Caring for Kids, God’s Way - 10:00 am

Ministry Contacts
Sunday Evening - Howard Ross
Men’s Bible Study - Howard Ross
Fellowship & Gospel Karaoke - Gene & Carol Stollar
Community Women’s Bible Study - Sheri Neill
Skeptic’s Bible Study - Brian & Sherry Saunders

Grace Ministries: Go to grace101l.org
Login: WCON (all caps) Password: wcon (all lower case)
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Pastor Contact Information

Parsonage Phone: (740)-984-0808
Pastor Doug’s Cell Phone: (740)-208-0984

Walterford Church of
the Nazarene

Pastor Dr. Douglas M. Downs

Board Members:
Roger Doak Tom Simms
Rhonda Turner Jim Ullman
Delbert Theis  Ryan Martin

Ministries:
Sunday School - Bud Hopkins

Youth Ministry - Bria McDougle
Missions Ministry - Susan Hill

January 12th, 2020

Sunday Service Times:
Sunday School 9:00 am
Sunday Worship 10:00 am
Sunday Evening Worship 6:00 pm

111 Marquis Ave. Waterford, OH 45786
P.O. Box 125 Waterford, OH 45786

Find us on Facebook Live “Douglas Downs”

www.waterfordnazarene.com


http://grace101.org/

Order of Service

Piano Prelude
Opening CB#60 - Spring Up, O Well
Fellowship & Announcements
Hymn #414 - It Is Mine
Hymn #420 - Since Jesus Came Into My Heart
Hymn #443 - I Know Whom I Have Believed
Prayer Chorus CB#53 - As The Deer

Prayer

CB#55 - I Live
Tithes & Offering
Message - Pastor Doug Downs
“Great Expectations”
Communion

Prayer Requests

Persecuted Christians
Military Personnel
Building Projects
Pastor Doug

Glenna Close

Liam Kasun

Scott Ogle

Ryan Martin

Shirley, Sherry’s Mom
Marie Young

Sarah & Hadessah Keen
Karl & Diane Kesselring
Brian Douthitt

Gary Peterson

Brent Corwin

Gerald Hill

Brian Douthitt’s Father
Maggie South

Ben Corp

Bobbie Roush
Jessica Peterman
Charlie Cline
Margaret Cline
Kathy Ross
Christopher Hopkins
Darla Byrd

Announcements & News

Thanks so much for your cards and gifts during the Christmas
Season. Thanks also for your prayers during some physical
challenges that Sherry and I both faced.

Your love and support was truly "Amazing!"

In HIS love, Pastor Doug

Panama 2020 - We now have 20 going. I know this year will just
fly as we prepare to go. It will be August before you know it. If
you would like to make a donation toward our Project Expense.
Please mark your envelope Panama 2020. Your gift will impact
generations to come. Thank you for your prayers.

New Chorus Books are being put together - if you have a song
and music to add, please see Debbie Simms.

The Women’s Community Bible Study will meet on Thursday’s
at 10:00AM at the Beverly Presbyterian Church in January.

Women’s Bible Study will be starting up again and will meet on
the 2nd and 4th Monday’s at 6:00pm at Debbie Simms’ home.
Please see Debbie for the study book.

There is a sign-up sheet for Children’s Church. We are hoping to
be able to stream lessons if you so choose.
You're welcome to see Pastor Doug for more information.

Church Polo Shirts - if you ordered one...don't forget to see
Rhonda Turner to pick yours up and pay for it.

Ladies Conference in January at Marietta First Church
(Information on the round table)




